
From: Howard Fuller
To: planadmin
Subject: Proposed St. Augustine Preparatory Academy
Date: Tuesday, May 26, 2015 6:55:47 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to support the new proposed St. Augustine Preparatory Academy on
2607 S. 5th St.
I know that this is a project being done by Gus Ramirez and his family. They have a
track record of supporting the development of high performing schools in the City of
Milwaukee.
Knowing them as I do, there is no question but this proposed school will be another
example of that commitment. I sincerely hope the Commission will support this
important endeavor for our children and our city.

Sincerely,

Howard Fuller

-- 
Dr. Howard Fuller
Founder and Director
Institute for the Transformation of Learning
Marquette University
1618 W. Wells St.
Milwaukee WI 53233
414-288-5774
fullerhlf@gmail.com

The drums of Africa still beat in my heart. They will not let me rest while there is a
single Negro boy or girl without a chance to prove his (or her) worth. 
Mary McLeod Bethune
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